

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone:

023 9248 4545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN Year R Bartons Park

23rd January 2024

Dear Parents/Carer,

As part of our focus on physical development, Year R will be visiting Bartons Park next week.

Please can children wear school uniform as normal for this day and appropriate footwear.

Angel Sharks will be going on Tuesday 30th January 2024 and Tiger Sharks on Thursday 1st February 2024.

We will be going from 9:15 -10:15 and would appreciate anyone who could help us on this day. If you are able to help, please let the class teacher know on the door.

Yours sincerely

Year R Class Teachers









